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PROGRAMS:
ALL

SUBJECT:
New York Irrevocable Funeral Contracts

The state of New York changed their law concerning irrevocable funeral contracts made with New York funeral directors.  Prior to the change in the law, these contracts were only irrevocable if purchasers were applicants or recipients of either Medicaid or SSI in the state of New York. These contracts were not irrevocable when purchased by Connecticut residents.

Under the change in New York law, irrevocable funeral contracts entered into with New York funeral directors are irrevocable regardless of where the purchaser resides or when the contract was executed.  Additionally, unlike Connecticut, New York does not place a limit on the amount of irrevocable funeral contracts.  Accordingly, you should exclude as an asset any New York irrevocable funeral contract irrespective of the amount.

DISPOSITION:
Please retain this bulletin for future reference.

DISTRIBUTION:
Eligibility and Resources Staff
RESPONSIBILITY:
Adult Support Unit (860) 424-5250
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